
Desegregation Advisory Committee (DAC) Meeting 

Tuesday, March 21, 2017 

Annie C. Merts Center 

Call to Order: ​A non-public meeting of the DAC was held at the Annie C. Merts Center on Tuesday, 

March 21​st​, 2017.  

Members in Attendance: ​Members of the DAC in attendance were Keith Poe, Isha Greene, Hudson 

Honeywell, Chaundra Jones, and Preeti Francis. 

A quorum of the DAC was not established at this meeting. No action was taken. The feedback forms 

submitted at the DAC district-level public meetings were reviewed. Mr. Poe will forward them to the 

appropriate sub-committee 

The meeting adjourned at 7:44 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Preeti Francis 

DAC Secretary 

Approved by the DAC on May 9, 2017 

 


